
High Hesket School  

Parent Teacher Association  
  

  

  
  

Chair: Jenny Little 07702 568 395                       Secretary: Claire Hewitt   07591 920 957  
littlejennym@hotmail.com                                        clairechandler1983@hotmail.com       

                     

Jubilee celebration  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Reception class would love to invite you all along to our Jubilee tea & cake afternoon, taking 

place in school on: 

 

Friday 27th May 

2.30-4.30pm. 

 

Children from across the whole school are welcome to invite along parents, carers, friends and 

family to enjoy a tasty treat. Tickets cost £2 per person, payable on the day (cash only), and 

includes a cake and unlimited tea/coffee/juice!  

 

If you would like your child to join you before the end of the normal school day, please let a 

member of school staff know when you arrive and we can arrange for them to be brought to you.  

 

We really welcome donations of cake to help us raise as much money as possible for our PTA. If 

you’d like to help, please bring your donations into school on the day itself. PLEASE NOTE: due 

to labelling laws, all donated cakes will need to be accompanied by a full list of ingredients 

used.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to get in touch. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Reception Class, Miss J Rennie and High Hesket School PTA 

 

  


